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Bill Title: Relating to autologous breast reconstruction. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected: Oregon Health Authority, Department of Consumer and Business Services 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on 
Health Care to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
The measure requires health insurance carriers to cover autologous breast reconstruction procedures including 
medically necessary inpatient and outpatient services. This coverage is not subject to cost-sharing for in-network 
providers. To meet network adequacy requirements, health insurance carriers are to contract with out-of-
network providers, as needed, to ensure enrollees can access coverage. When using out-of-network providers 
for this coverage, health insurance carriers must reimburse providers at no less than that provided to in-network 
providers. 
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
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